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Ref: Date: 25" September,2023

Sub: Holiday on account of bandh called by various organizations on
26t September, 2023- regarding

As per the orders of the District Commissioner of Bangalore, all schools and
Colleges coming under the jurisdiction of Bangalore will be closed on 26
September, 2023 on account of the proposed bandh called by various
organizations in the State. In this context the University will be closed on
Tuesday, 26" September, 2023 to ensure the safety of our staff and
students.
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REGISTRAR
To
All Staff and Students of the University

CC: University website
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